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            5th September 2024 

 

 Dear Year 3 Parents 

 

 Chiltern Open Air Museum – Monday 30th September 2024 

 

Our topic for this term is ‘The Changes to Britain – Stone Age to Iron Age’.  In light of this, we have 

organised a trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum on Monday 30th September to enhance the children’s 

learning.  The day will consist of themed workshops and practical activities that will help put these 

historical periods in context.  

 

On the day of the trip, we will be leaving school promptly after registration at 9.00am and hope to 

return to school by 3.15pm depending on the traffic.  The children should be collected from their normal 

collection point outside their classroom. 

 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch (no traces of nuts please) and sufficient water for 

the day in a named, disposable bag.  Due to the activities the children are likely to get muddy during the 

day so they should wear a long/short sleeved top, long trousers, supportive footwear (wellies or trainers) 

and a warm, waterproof coat. 

 

We respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £24.50 to cover the cost of the trip, coaches and 

workshops.  Please log on to ScoPay to consent and pay for the trip.  If sufficient funds are not 

forthcoming, the trip will unfortunately have to be cancelled, so please check that your payment has been 

made. 

 

We would greatly appreciate some parent help on the day of the trip so if you are available please speak 

to your child’s class teacher and as always, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate 

to ask. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  We hope that the day will be an enjoyable experience for all. 

 

Mrs Pigot and Mrs Taneja 

  

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@stannes-chertsey.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.stannescps.eschools.co.uk/

